
From: Mr. & Mrs. Bob and Kay King
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 4109 and Support Compromise Amendments
Date: Friday, February 21, 2020 8:00:15 AM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

Dear Senator HB 4109 opens the door to the legislators making pesticide use decisions product-by-product instead
of relying on the science teams and regulators at our state and federal agencies. The legislature does not have that
expertise, and the Health Care Committee didn't even hear from the regulators at the Department of Agriculture,
OR-OSHA, or Pesticide Analytical and Response

HB 4109 opens the door to the legislators making pesticide use decisions product-by-product instead of relying on
the science teams and regulators at our state and federal agencies. The legislature does not have that expertise, and
the Health Care Committee didn't even hear from the regulators at the Department of Agriculture, OR-OSHA, or
Pesticide Analytical and Response Center about uses of the product in Oregon.

Until an alternate tool is found to treat these crops we mustn’t tie the hands of the farmers.  Food must be affordable
and accessible to all Oregonians.

Vote NO

Sincerely,

Bob and Kay King
87657 Portage Way
Florence, OR 97439
kay@rrking.net
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